
Dear Denton Highway neighbors,
Construction is now in progress for the MT-81 Bridges project. 
The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) is replacing 
three aging bridges between Lewistown and Denton from April 
through October.

Crews are beginning work in April by replacing the bridge 
crossing over the irrigation canal near Meadow Creek Road with 
a box culvert. A box culvert is a tunnel-like structure that will 
allow water to flow underneath the roadway. In early summer, 
work will start on the Judith River Bridge and the Warm Spring 
Creek Bridge, east of Denton.
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Drivers can expect to see travel limited to one-lane with minimal 
delays. Given the small work zones, vehicles hauling large loads 
are recommended to avoid the area whenever possible. 

An open house was planned on March 24 but had to be 
canceled due to concerns about COVID-19. Please contact us 
via the information below if you have questions or concerns about 
construction. We are here to help!


